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18th March 2021 

Performance Troupe Information 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

You will have received a note explaining that our 3-6 Dance Troupe rehearsals are moving to Monday 

mornings at 7.15am. This morning many of our performers have expressed an interest in attending 

Thursday mornings as well as their siblings already attend, or because they just really enjoy coming. I 

applaud their enthusiasm and am more than happy for them to attend both days as we have other 

pieces they can work on. Just a few house-keeping issues to consider. 

 Monday will be our main rehearsal day where dancers will work on their representative 

opportunities as well as their Birthday Celebration content at extension level and an 

accelerated pace.  

 

 If your child wishes to attend both days a week but are finding it too much, they are welcome 

to not attend Thursday but they must attend Mondays. 

 

 

 We cater to all abilities and experience ranges in our Thursday morning rehearsals. Students 

who attend may be asked to take on leadership roles assisting less experienced/younger 

performers and participate in dances they find quite easy. We ask that they do this with the 

positive attitude and sparkle that has made us so proud to date. 

 

 Once they are placed up the front in a chorus item or given a role within a “Thursday” dance it 

becomes difficult to work around if they are frequently absent. We do not wish to overload our 

performers. So, we ask that they be honest with us and only put their hands up for such roles 

if they plan to be present at the majority of Thursday mornings as they will still have plenty of 

opportunities in their Monday program. 

 

 

 Off-site KLPS extra-curricular activities such as sporting days, debating etc will of course take 

priority over rehearsals and we understand this. 

 

 If your child only wishes to attend Monday morning rehearsals at this point that is completely 

okay. They will not be penalised in any way. We are just offering dancers and families the 

option. 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Miss Kelly 

 

 

Principal: Mr Chris Lambert   Admin Manager: Mrs Debbie Green 


